
The impacts of fuel emissions has been studied relentlessly the world over, and the resulting data from those studies is more than 
readily available. The State of Oregon does not need to waste any tax revenues, or leverage further taxation, to supposedly 
research something that is already documented for public access. This appears as nothing more than a ruse to sneak in more 
taxation on a general population that is already taxed beyond its means.


